
Mendocino County Pedestrian Facility Needs Inventory & Engineered Feasibility Study June 4, 2019 

 

Trai lPeople,  Landscape Architects and Planners  83 

FB-4 Redwood Avenue – Coastal Trail Linkage 

The City of Trails Feasibility Study (2016) contains detailed concept plans for a connection from 

downtown Fort Bragg to the Coastal Trailhead on the west side of North Main Street. Workers in 

and visitors to Fort Bragg would be encouraged to cross North Main Street at the Redwood 

Avenue crosswalk to access this coastal area. Currently the closest crosswalk across North Main 

Street is at Alder Street, a block away from the Coastal Trail access point. With this plan, the 

crosswalks at Redwood Avenue and Alder Street would be connected to the Coastal Trail via 

Chief Celery Drive, a 20-foot-wide public right of way “alley” that lies behind the businesses that 

front the west side of North Main Street. The trail connection west from Alder Street is pending 

completion. 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 34: Redwood Avenue - Coastal Trail Linkage Plan (Source: City of Trails Feasibility Study, 2016) 


